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Dear family, 

 

We recently were informed that Dr. Yong's plans have changed, and he will no longer be visiting our 

community this coming Sunday. From what I've heard, Mother is coming to Las Vegas soon, and he is 

adjusting his schedule to be able to prepare for her visit and attend her well. 

 

Thank you for understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 


